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Calendar of League Events

11 September:  Meeting with Leadership of LWV of Lewisburg

16 September:  Constitution Day (table and display), 11-6 at Grange Fairgrounds

18 September:  LWV Monthly Meeting, 12 noon, State College Borough Building - All welcome.
29 September:  Mayor’s Breakfast Issues Forum on Voter Registration, 8:00 am, Webster’s Cafe

4 October:  Day of Caring 

16 October:  LWV Monthly Board Meeting, 12 noon, State College Borough Building

22 October:  Candidates Night, State College Borough Building Council Chambers

28 October:  Centre County United Nations Association Dinner, 5-8:30 p.m., Ramada Inn, State College

20 November:  LWV Monthly Board Meeting, 12 noon, State College Borough Building

From the Desk of a Presiding Officer 

Sue Sargo and I are enthusiastic as we begin our new roles as co-presiding officers of the League of Women Voters in Centre County.  We thank Candace Dannaker for her years as Presiding Officer, her strong leadership, and her generous sharing of her vast knowledge with us.  

The months ahead will be busy.  The planning of the Candidates Forum and Candidates Guide are underway.  In addition, we are continuing our outreach to local high schools in an effort to encourage young eligible voters to be registered.  The New York Times recently noted that in Pennsylvania, according to August statistics from the PA Department of State, registered voters under 35 now outnumber those 65 and older and PA residents younger than 30 years old now make up nearly two-thirds of new voter registrations.   Our League will be represented at several outreach events over the coming months and invite you to stop by and visit if you see one of our tables.  You may even offer to give the person at the table a break!

Our initiative this year is to increase our visibility within the community and work towards providing additional educational opportunities to voters.  We are enhancing our social media presence and we encourage you to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and, our newest addition, Instagram.  Our website remains robust and will continue to feature the latest relevant information for prospective voters.  

In addition, Sue and I are meeting with the LWV chapter in Lewisburg and there is interest in having a local league coalition for the new 15th Congressional district spanning parts of Centre County and Indiana and Warren Counties as well as others.  We are hoping to learn from and share with these leagues so that LWVCC can grow and develop.

We thank you for your membership in the League and encourage each of you to consider a more active role.  We are in need of members with interest in drafting articles, developing social media presence, assisting during Candidates Night, and representing the league at local events.  The need is great and this election season will be a busy one! 

Jan Koch

Co-Presiding Officer
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Update from Harrisburg (LWVPA)

· The LWPA was invited to chair the PA Department of State’s Voter Registration Workgroup.  They are developing a comprehensive guide for organizations and individuals who conduct voter registration drives.  Local Leagues will be asked to test-drive the training program, so stay tuned!

· Vote411.org is being updated for the November election.  LWVPA is sending out emails to all candidates to answer/edit their answers to the League’s questions.  

Follow us: 

Website: lwvcentrecounty.org

Facebook: League of Women Voters of Centre County

Twitter: lwvcentrecounty

Instagram: lwvcentrecounty

Mayor’s Breakfast Issues Forum

At the request of the League, Mayor Hahn, State College, has agreed to host a breakfast issues forum on voter registration, safeguarding election integrity and mandates on future voting devices on September 29, 2018 at 8:00 a.m. at Webster’s Bookstore Café, State College.  College Republicans, College Democrats, and the Centre County Bureau of Elections have been invited to participate. Every vote counts!  Please come join us!   

2018 Shale and Public Health Conference – Pittsburgh, November 14, 2018

     LWVPA is presenting the sixth annual Shale & Public Health Conference at the University of Pittsburgh University Club on Wednesday, November 14, 2018.  The conference is free; there is a charge of $14 for the buffet lunch.   The presentations will cover new research and practical applications including: 

· Nicole Deziel, PhD of Yale presenting a study on shale gas activity and sexually 
             transmitted infections in Ohio

· Research on Childhood Cancer in Pennsylvania

· Public Health and the Plastics Lifecycle

· Improving access to health information and treatment 

·   If you’re interested in attending visit www.shalepalwv.org or call 1-800-61-SHALE for 
       information.

Day of Caring – October 4

     This year the League hopes to be participating in the Centre County Day of Caring.  If you’re interested in helping with this event, please contact Sara Bresler, saraleebresler@gmail.com.  

Environmental Committee 

     The Environmental Committee is exploring an action within the community to promote reducing the use of plastic bags for grocery and other shopping and advocating the use of 
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reusable shopping bags.  This effort would encompass our sponsoring the development of a 
poster highlighting this effort and placing these posters in the local stores.  If you are interested in

helping with this effort, please contact Claudia Wilson, cbewilson@gmail.com 

Centre County United Nations Association – Council of Organizations


The LWVCC has for several years been a member of this organization which is a coalition of nongovernmental organizations and local groups with interest in education, social justice, labor, sustainable development, energy and climate, millennium development goals, human rights, health and women’s issues that all share the common goals of making the public more knowledgeable about global issues and strengthening the US-UN relationship. 

This year’s UN Day Dinner will be held Sunday, October 28, 5:00 – 8:30PM at the Ramada Inn, State College.  The Keynote Speaker will be Dr. Hari Osofsky, Dean of the Penn State School of Law and the School of International Affairs.  Dean Osofsky will speak on addressing injustice in regulating energy and climate change. 

LWVCC will have a display in the lobby.  Additional information on registering for this event will be sent to LWV members as it’s made available. 

Monthly Board Meetings are held on the third Tuesday of the month at noon at the State College Borough Building.  All members are welcome!

Gerrymandering Forum 

AAAUW and Fair Districts PA is holding a program entitled, “Gerrymandering and the AAUW:  Sorting Out the Pieces”.  This program will be held on Wednesday, October 10, 2018 at the Council of Governments Bldg. Forum Room, 2643 Gateway Drive, State College.  Refreshments are at 7:00 PM with the program beginning at 7:30.  All are welcome.  For further details contact Sue Johnston, sueearlj@comcast.net
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